Inventors News!

01 August 2007

Farewell...

Dear Parents.

Greetings to you! It seems like a blink of an eye, and I'm already coming to the end of my practicum in Little Skool House On-the-Green. It has been a fulfilling 6 weeks being with the children in the Inventors Class and I must say that I have learned and grown a lot with the children.

During these 6 weeks, I was given many opportunities to conduct lessons with some of the children and at the same time, established the Maths and Science Learning Corners in relation to the theme-"Insects in the Garden."

I want to say a big thank you to Ms Stella Pereira (Principal of LSH), Ms Rachel and Ms Zhang (Teachers of the Inventors Class) for their guidance and helpfulness during my stay in LSH. Of course I cannot forget the children who made my stay with them an enjoyable and fun-filled experience. Last but not least, I wish to thank you for your acceptance of me in teaching your sons and daughters.

In the next column, you will get to see some of the pictures taken during the lessons that I conducted with some of the children.

Once again, a big thank you to all of you and I sincerely wish you and your families all the best for the days ahead.

Farewell!

Warmest Regards,

Low Shilin Jacelyn.

'Look! We're learning!'



Holding up the insects that we've found.

Learning in the Science Corner.





1,2,3,4...See, I can count!

Learning to crawl like a beetle.

